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Baymeadows Road and I-95 ramp closures scheduled Friday 

through Monday to install an overhead roadway sign  

 
Jacksonville – Two inside lanes of westbound and eastbound Baymeadows Road from Western 

Way to Baymeadows Way, and one left inside turn lane of the I-95 northbound exit ramp to 

westbound Baymeadows Road will be closed Friday night at 11 p.m. through Monday morning 

at 7 a.m. (November 3-6) to install an overhead roadway sign. Traffic control officers will be on 

site to direct traffic.  

In addition, the right “free-flow” lane from I-95 southbound to Baymeadows Road westbound 

will close Sunday night at 11 p.m. and reopen Monday by 7 a.m. (November 5-6).  

Drivers should expect significant traffic delays and congestion in the area and are encouraged to 

use alternate routes, if possible.  

The work, weather and schedule permitting, is part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s 

(FDOT) Baymeadows Road intersection and safety improvement project. The project, along 

two-miles of Baymeadows Road (State Road 152) from Prominence Parkway to Southside 

Boulevard includes the addition of right and left turn lanes and five intersections, the closure of a 

median located 400-feet west of Southside Boulevard, a sidewalk on the south side of 

Baymeadows Road, traffic signal upgrades and countdown pedestrian timers at crosswalks. 

The $6.6 million project began December 2016 is scheduled for completion in early 2018.   
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